NDIA Legislation changes: Section 10 - Pricing Arrangements and Pricing
Limits 15/06/2025, 10:24
11 November 2024

Following the recent announcement regarding NDIA legislation, we are evaluating the changes
necessary for the Pricing Arrangements and Price Limits (PAPL) 2024-2025.

The NDIA considers this a priority, and we recognise the importance of keeping you informed.

We will share a further update soon.
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